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Dear Parent or Guardian,

You have recently contacted us requesting that your child / the child in your care is referred for ADHD / Asperger’s/ Autism assessment. 

It is generally better if the school that they attend refers these children to the Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHS) who conduct these assessments where appropriate. This is because CAMHS need quite specific information about these children’s behavioural problems and educational needs and the school is in the best position to supply this information. In the past we have found that our referrals have often been rejected as they don’t contain the information CAMHS require.

We have taken advice from CAMHS and they agree that unless the child has significant medical issues and clinician involvement (such as multiple physical disabilities) the school is best placed to make these referrals.

The most appropriate person at the school to make this referral is the Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator (SENCo).  They will gather the appropriate information from your child’s teachers and know the kind of behaviours and educational problems that CAMHS are interested in, in order to consider which referrals need assessment. They are also more likely to have a referral accepted by CAMHS.

Other teachers in the school can make these referrals, but in practice the school’s SENCo is the best placed person to make these referrals and will understand the process and the correct forms to use.

You may wish to be referred via "Right to Choose", where a private service, commissioned by the NHS, may be able to undertake the assessment. We are unable to choose for you or advise on which provider to choose. You may find the links below helpful when making a decision
Below is a list of useful links to help you with your choices:

https://adhduk.co.uk/right-to-choose/
https://www.adhd-360.com/

https://www.psicon.co.uk/nhs/patients

https://www.clinical-partners.co.uk/
https://www.oakdalegroup.org/neurodevelopmental-assessment-services/
https://evolvepsychology.com/nhs-right-to-choose

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us and we will support you where we can.
Best wishes
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